
CLASS OF 2021 

ACADEMIC CHALLENGE FUNDRAISER 

 

The Academic Challenge Fundraiser is one of the major fundraisers for the Class of 2021. All 

proceeds will go to the Class of 2021 senior year activities.  This challenge will provide the 

student with extra credit in the subjects of Spanish and/or U.S. Government. Ready, Set, Let’s 

Go!! Class of 2021. 

 

Challenge Description 

Students will complete the assigned Spanish and/or U.S. Government assignments and achieve 

a grade/score of 80% on each assignment.  You are asked to obtain sponsors to complete the 

challenge.  The goal is for each student to raise a minimum of $100 to receive extra credit.  This 

can be done by asking 10 people to sponsor you for $10, getting one person to sponsor you for 

$100 or any other combination.  A pledge form will be given to you to write down all sponsors 

names and other information.  The U.S. Govt. extra credit assignment is currently on Edmodo 

and the Spanish assignment will be distributed by April 10th.  Again, the goal is to raise $100 per 

student. 

 

Challenge Rules 

You must obtain sponsors and raise money for the challenge. 

You can choose to complete one or both subjects. 

You must turn in any paper assignments or online assignments by April 23rd. 

You must turn in your Pledge forms with money on April 26th to either Ms. Carolyn Thiebaud or 

Ms. Barbara Manzie (time and place TBD). 

 

Class of 2021 Sponsor – Ms.  Cameron 

Class of 2021 Chairs – Ms. Carolyn Thiebaud, Ms. Loretta Vincent, Ms. Barbara Manzie 

  


